
Grand Strand Corvettes


  The December meeting of GSCC was held at the home of Pam and Dick    
Mahany on December 13th at 4:00 PM. There were 23 members present. 

Pres. Pat welcomed all and updated the group on the health of Jim Summey.  
Jim is currently in a hospice in  Florida recovering from a brain tumor surgery.  
On a motion and second the group is providing Jim with a complementary 
membership for the upcoming year. All are wishing him a speedy recovery. 

Pres. Pat mentioned that Activities Director Linda has had enough and has 
requested relief. Since Sam has been a constant complainer he was encouraged 
to take on the responsibility for the upcoming year. He will have to check with 
someone before he accepts. Linda retires after doing a yeoman's job since the 
club began. Her efforts are greatly appreciated by the membership. 

Treas. David reported the club had a balance of $XXXX.XX at the end of 
November. Profit for the car show was $XXX.XX with 41 vehicles attending. On a 
motion and second GSCC will donate $1,000 to Jason's House this year. 

Pres. Pat also commented on a successful Toy Run with GSC outnumbering 
Myrtle Beach Corvettes 8 to 7. Not bad considering they have 250 members. 
Pres. Pat will be meeting with Coastal Chevrolet to give them complementary 
memberships for Corvette buyers. It is hoped that they will renew their support 
for the club in 2015.

  The meeting adjourned at 4:15PM and was following by a Christmas Party and 
dinner. Smoked turkey and honey baked ham were supplemented by side 
dishes brought by members as well as excellent desserts with cookies and 
cupcakes by Mickey. Mickey even disclosed the secret recipe but I am not at 
liberty to mention it here. Pres. Pat brought a stealth dessert that everyone is still 
wondering what it was. Thanks to all for a great evening of fun and fellowship. 
After all, that's what Grand Strand Corvettes is all about. 

  

Merry Christmas  and Happy  New Year to all and to all a good night.


Dick Mahany, Secretary 



